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GOING DIGITALGOING DIGITAL

March marks the last mailed Newsletter.
Please go to www.gibault.orgwww.gibault.org and sign up to
receive our monthly Newsletter, as well as

stay up to date on what is happening
around our campuses. 

 

Gibault's 28th AnnualGibault's 28th Annual
Golf ScrambleGolf Scramble

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!REGISTRATION IS OPEN!

Please join us Thursday, May 16th
for our annual golf scramble.

 
Michael J. Buske Scholarship  Michael J. Buske Scholarship  

The Micheal J. Buske Pancake Breakfast was a
tremendous success. We raised $5,937 in
DONATIONS. The funds will allow a selected
Gibault alumni to attend Ivy Tech Community
College on any campus in Indiana. Mike is
deeply missed but will always be remembered
in his lasting legacy by providing continuing
education of Gibault youth. Thank you, Ruoff
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Mortgage- Terre Haute Branch, Ivy Tech
Community College Terre Haute, and IHOP for
making the event possible and to all the
donors. Continued thoughts and prayers go out
to the Buske family and friends. It is never too
late to give, so we can continue to further the
dreams of future applicants! Please visit
https://impact.ivytech.edu/project/40680https://impact.ivytech.edu/project/40680 to
donate.

 
We love our Knights We love our Knights ❤

K of C Council #16008, Highland
hosted their annual Valentine’s Day
dinner and dance. The proceeds of
the 50/50 drawing were generously
donated to continue renovations on

our Campagna Campus in NWI. 

 
Due to a very generous donationgenerous donation

from the Schillings in St. John, IN we
were able to order new dining hall
tables with attached stools for our

Campagna Campus. The new tables
make the space safer for our kids.
We also hope to welcome many

visitors this year to
dine with us. 

 
Campagna Campus NewsCampagna Campus News

Crystal Mulvihill has been hired as the new Director of Residential at the
Campagna Campus. She has a clinical background and previously was

employed at Michiana Behavioral Health for 6 years.
Please help us welcome Crystal!
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Gibault in ActionGibault in Action

Rob Sturm, COO, presented testimony to the Senate Committee in support of
SB 169 on January 29th. The bill impacts residential treatment facilities

twofold. It provides parity in the employment requirements for case
managers. The bill also allows for Advanced Practice Registered Nurses to

provide physicals and prescribe psychotropic medications. This is
advantageous to facilities as modern practices, especially in Vigo and Lake

Counties, employ many more of these professionals than physicians. 
 

Several staff members and children attended the legislative foster care day in
Indianapolis on February 16th. They were able to see government in action,

as well as ask questions of Speaker Houston.
 

Michele Madley, CEO, attended the IARCA/legislative dinner on February 21st

in Indianapolis. Michele’s representation at these events has been
instrumental in making sure our children receive the best possible care.

 
SAVE THE DATESAVE THE DATE

Mark your calendars for our upcoming events in 2024.
 

May 16thMay 16th
Gibault’s 28th Annual Golf Scramble

September 5thSeptember 5th
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner

September 21stSeptember 21st
39th Annual Envoy Conference 

Please visit our website at Please visit our website at www.gibault.orgwww.gibault.org to stay connected with our campuses. You can now access our to stay connected with our campuses. You can now access our
newsletters, Messengers, and Annual Reports directly from the site. newsletters, Messengers, and Annual Reports directly from the site. 

Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.
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